
 

Notes: 

> Don’t forget to rec-

ord how you keep 

active through the 

‘Get Set Travel To 

Tokyo’ website. 

> P7’s are coming 

into school on Tues-

day to receive pho-

tos and their folders 

for their record of 

achievement. Times 

have been given out 

when each child 

should come in.  
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The Activities Continue… 

A big thank you to all those who took part in the Big Lunch throughout these past 

two weeks, as well as the painting of rocks for our key workers —  we appreciate 

the support at this time! We will continue to spread the news about our paintings on 

our social media.  

The Big Lunch 

The Big Lunch celebrations continued last week! Lucas was lucky enough to 
make the most of the sunshine with his Big Lunch. Wyatt and Conor also had 
some lovely snacks for their Big Lunch.  
Meanwhile, Miss Jones made her own pizza for her Big Lunch and Miss 
Brown had a lovely picnic outside too! 
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Thank You Key Workers 
Pupils! 

 

> Do you want to 

let everyone 

know what you’re 

doing or have 

news to share of 

your own? If you 

do, you can have 

a section in this 

newsletter. Just 

write it up on See-

Saw, send it to 

your teacher and 

it will feature 

here! 

 

>We want to hear 

what you’re up to 

in lockdown. 

Write to your 

teachers for it to 

be included here.  

We want to say a massive thank you to our boys and girls who painted motivation-
al messages onto rocks for the key workers. Our rocks are joined with some 
made by the pupils and staff in Knocknagin PS, along with some made by mem-
bers of the community. They are located beside the tree stump at the bottom of 
the Knocknagin Road.  

As we found out last week, our P7’s 
received their secondary schools for 
next year.  
Leanna has already got into the spirit 
of secondary school by getting on 
their school hoody when she received 
her letter.  
Well done — we know you will all en-
joy the next stages of your lives! 
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The Great Outdoors 

We’re so happy that you are all getting 
outside whilst being at home.  
Ryan is making the most of his outdoor 
learning. Last week he built a tent in 
between the trees. 

Jacob, Sofia and Joshua have been 
helping tidy up around the school 
grounds, as well as taking some walks 
around the countryside.  

Mrs Patterson has been doing a lot 
of gardening outside — she creat-
ed this beautiful flowerbed around 
a tree. Very creative! 
 
Mrs Dickson has also been raising 
her own butterflies. She received 
them when they were caterpillars 
and looked after them until they 
were fully grown butterflies.  
You can see in the pictures below, 
their cocoon where they grow from 
a caterpillar into a butterfly.  


